
San Diego Modern Quilt Guild


March 10, 2019

Minutes


The meeting was called to order at 11 am by President,  Jill Lombard.  


Five visitors were introduced. All current members were reminded to wear their name 
tags.


Membreship

Today is the last day to pay the 2019 SDMQG membership fees to stay active. After 
today, all new sign ups will be considered as new members.  Active members can now 
print out their membership cards by logging into MQG at themodernquiltguild.com

Scroll down top Membership Card and click.


Upcoming Events/Activities


Vina de Lestonnac Retreat, June 6-9, 2019

Currently all weekend spots have been filled.  

There are two available spots for Saturday only. Cost is $35. (plus $15 if you stay for 
dinner)


Upcoming Classes taught by members 
Saturday, March 16 - Garment Construction
Teacher: Kristyn Jansen
9:30 - 3:30
Saturday, May 18 -  Save the Salvages
Teacher: Sandy Thompson 
9:30 - 3:30
Saturday, June 22 - All About Binding
Teacher: Sue Bouchard
9:30 - 3:30 
All classes are held at QIAD and sign ups are done through the SDMQG website.
These classes are for paid members of the SD Modern Quilt Guild.
Registration for all of these classes should be up by March 17, 2019. Signups are made 
through the Blog, sandiegomodernquiltguild.com.  Class fee - $25, lunch is not included.

Latifah Saafir is scheduled to teach the Glam Clam Quilt on Saturday, August 17 at Quilt 
in a Day.  Sign-ups will be open by March 17 on our website.
Class fee is $100 and includes lunch.

http://themodernquiltguild.com
http://sandiegomodernquiltguild.com


Mark your Calendars

Upcoming Sew-Ins, Check the SDMQG BLOG for location and time.


There is no regular Guild meeting on May 12 because it falls on 

Mother’s Day.  However, there is a Sew-in and potluck at Quilt in a Day, from 11-4.

In June the meeting is on the first Sunday, the 2nd. Be sure to bring items for the 
rummage sale.


Charity

The winner of the 2018 Quiltcon Quilt is Kathy Easterbrook!  Congratulations Kathy!

Kristyn announced our first trimester recipient  is the Polinsky Children’s Center in San 
Diego. Any size will work for the kids.

Blocks were collected for the next group charity Quilt. On Sunday, March 24, at our 
monthly Sew-In at Quilt in a Day, you have a chance to help out the Charity efforts by 
either working on the group quilt or quilting, binding or labeling quilts in progress.


Pam distributed Birthday bags distributed for March. 


Raffle


Lotto Block - Envelopes for March.  Go to our Blog for instructions.


Swap

A Potholder/Trivet swap is scheduled for April. Suggested size is 8-10”. 


Member Spotlight - Linda Pupols


Sew and Tell


Respectively submitted,

Sue Bouchard 



